
Dear parents and carers, 

It was harvest time this week at nursery!  

Over the springtime, the children planted their very own vegetable garden at nursery 

and have been eagerly awaiting their crop ever since. After a mix of heatwaves and 

rainstorms, the vegetables have not only survived but thrived under the care of our 

Head Gardener, Galina, and her nursery full of assistant gardeners! This week the 

children harvested a mixture of vegetables from green beans to leafy root veg. We 

can't wait to see what chef Simon can cook with the crop. 

The children had fun talking about our vegetable growing project, as we looked at 

the different colours and shapes, smelled and touched the different textures during 

Circle time. 

 

Thank you to all those who came along to our Open Day on Saturday! We had a 

brilliant time mingling with parents and carers and saw many tours taking place as 

the children proudly showed off their rooms. Please send through any feedback you 

have from the event - we're always open to suggestions too! We'll send through 

some photos over the next few weeks so watch this space... 

 Don't forget that nursery parents and carers can access a free gym membership at 

Colombo Centre. Please chat to Sarah at drop-off/pick-up if you would like to take up 

this offer. https://coinstreet.org/community/health-and-wellbeing/colombo-centre-gym 

We're looking forward to meeting more new children next week! 

 Best wishes 

Soraia and the Team 
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